
Becker Primary School 
 
 
 
MEMO 
 
 
Date:  June 8, 2010 
 
To:  Steven Dooley, Superintendent 
 
From:  Dale Christensen, Principal 
 
Re:  Extended Time for 2010-2011 
 
I recommend up to 6 days of extended time for Cindy Agnew, Primary Media 
Specialist  and 2 days for Julie Hendrickson, Media assistant to be used for 
preparation before school begins in the fall and at the end of the school year in 
June. 
 
Re:  Team Leaders and Yearbook Advisor for 2010-2011 
  
The following will be team leaders for the 2010 - 2011 school year: 
 
Kindergarten: Megan Borkoski and Cindy Marholz 
 
First Grade:  Nikki Klassen and Angie Murphy 
 
Second Grade: Nate Bucher and Steve Kollman 
 
Specialist:  Cindy Agnew 
 
Specialist:  Ginger Pederson 
 
 
Yearbook Advisor:  Corrie Wiechmann 
 

 


